
From: Cope, Cassie <ccope@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/16/2016 2:48:00 PM
Subject: Clyburn Letter

Attachments: clyburn letter.pdf

Hey Chaney,

I've attached the letter below. I want to get the governor's reaction on if she thinks the projects 
proposal is appropriate. I plan to include comments from GOP Party chairman Matt Moore saying this 
is a bad way to spend taxpayer dollars, adding the list/Clyburn shows zero consideration for SCDOT priority projects.

Thanks,
Cassie Cope
Reporter

The State Media Co.
(803)-771-8657

www.twitter.com/cassielcope
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